
If you have any questions, please contact: Project Manager, Laura Reiter at 

lreiter@shorelinewa.gov or (206) 801-2457.

The City is hosting an online presentation on 

January 12th, 2022, at 12:00 PM for the              

20th Avenue NW (NW 190th – NW 195th St.) 

Sidewalk Project

We will share information on design alternatives and respond to 

your questions about sidewalks coming soon on 20th Avenue 

NW. Additional project information and a Zoom meeting link is 

available on the project website at: 

shorelinewa.gov/20AveSidewalks

Please share 

your thoughts 

on our 

Community 

Feedback 

Survey!
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